
 

September 2019 

Construction Update:  
Critical Care Building 
For our Avondale neighbors and community partners  

What’s Happening Onsite 
 We’ve hit a major milestone. The last concrete pour is Sept. 5. 

 The installation of the exterior walls of the structure continues.  
 

Did You Know? 
Avondale residents and neighborhood leaders sit on a Critical Care Building 

Project Advisory committee that meet once a month with Cincinnati Children’s 

leadership. Members offer input on the project and make valuable 

recommendations on meaningful ways to connect with Avondale. 

 

Traffic Alert 
Construction vehicles entering and leaving the site could create backups.  

Flaggers will be onsite to help direct traffic.  

 
Career Conversations 

Join us for an informational and networking session for  

degreed professionals on: 

 

Wednesday, Oct. 2, 2019 | 5:30 - 7:30 pm 

Cincinnati Children’s, 3333 Burnet Avenue 
Sabin Auditorium in Location D 
 
Learn from department leaders and employees about career paths at Cincinnati 
Children’s. Network with HR representatives and hiring managers. Opportunities 
include: Accounting, Clinical Labs, Finance and Revenue, Home Health, 
Management and more. 
 
RSVP Required. Call: 513-636-5327 or communityrelations@cchmc.org. 

 

 
Reminder: Per the City of Cincinnati, construction activities can begin as early as 4 am to help reduce traffic congestion and 

ensure the safety of the community. Thank you for your patience. 

 
Latest updates at:  cincinnatichildrens.org/critical-care-building 
Questions?  Call 513-636-9327 
 
     
 

 

Key Dates 

Now - Dec. 2019: 
Structure/framing work 

May 2019 - Nov. 2019: 
Exterior work 

April 2019 - July 2021: 
Interior work 

July – Nov. 2021:  
Move-in/training 

Nov. 2021:  
New building opens 

 


